
 
Environmental Management Department 

Environmental Health Division 
 

Plan Approval Notice 
 
DATE APPROVED: 7/1/2024 
 
PLAN CONTACT: Chris Ralston 
   915-395-3970 
   Chris-ralston@scusd.edu 
    
PROJECT: SR#H8093 &8094 
 John F. Kennedy High School 
 6715 Gloria Drive 
 Sacramento, CA 95831 
 
 
Attention: EH Plan Review Applicant, 
 
Sacramento County Environmental Management Department (EMD) has reviewed and 
approved the plans submitted for the above facility.  An electronic copy of the approved 
plans has been returned to you via web portal. These plans contain important conditions 
of approval that must be adhered to during the construction and inspection process. 
 
Changes or modifications to the approved plans must be reported to EMD immediately.  
A resubmittal fee may be required depending on the extent of the proposed changes. 
 
Plan approval shall become null and void if work does not commence within 365 days 
from the date of approval.  
 
**IMPORTANT** It is the facility owner’s responsibility to download, print, and distribute 
these plans as needed.  A copy of the EMD approved plans must be present at the job 
site during the construction and inspection process. Failure to meet this requirement 
may result in reinspection fees and delays in the permit approval process. 
 
Contact our office at 916-874-6010 or by email at EHPlanReview@saccounty.gov when 
you are ready to schedule your first inspection. Inspection slots are limited so we 
recommend that you schedule your inspection at least two weeks prior to the desired 
inspection date. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Manroop Shergill 
 

11080 White Rock Rd. #200, Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 ● (916) 874-6010 ● EHPlanReview@saccounty.gov 
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